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PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Thursday, April 11, 2013 — 5:30 pm
District Office at 216 Broad Street, New London, CT 06320

The Ledge Light Health District Board of Directors held a Public Hearing on the proposed FY 13-14 Budget on
Thursday, April 11, 2013, at 6:10 pm, at the District Office in New London. Present were Chairperson Kent
Sistare, Secretary Susan Vincent, Treasurer Phyllis Wienski, Corina Vendetto, Maryellen Grace, Joseph
Whittemore, Director of Health Baker Salsbury and Deputy Director Stephen Mansfield. Present by phone was
Danielle Gelinas.

There were no members of the public present.
Chairperson Sistare opened the hearing and read the Notice of Public Hearing.

There was no public participation.
The meeting was closed at 6:11 pm.



